

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

Office of the University Registrar

Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 * P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 * email: our@up.edu.ph

10 August 2015

MEMORANDUM NO. MRC 15-13

FOR:

ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES AND GRADUATE COORDINATORS OF ACADEMIC UNITS

FROM:

MARILYN R. CANTA, PhD University Registrar

SUBJECT:

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR ENLISTMENT/ CHANGE OF MATRICULATION

This is to announce the extension of **DEADLINE FOR ENLISTMENT AND CHANGE OF MATRICULATION PERIOD** to **14 AUGUST 2015**, to give students, especially those with less than fifteen (15) units, extra time to enlist in courses, or add/change/cancel courses, as the case may be.

In the event of newly opened sections, please remind your faculty to please make adjustments to meet the required number of hours.

Thank you for your compliance.